Public Notice for Qualifications Statements for Air Service Development Consulting
Services

The Metropolitan Airports Commission (MAC) is requesting qualifications statements from

firms interested in providing Air Service Development Consulting Services to MAC.

To obtain a copy of the Request for Qualifications, please go to the following website

http://www.metroairports.org/business/solicitations/ and look under Request for Qualifications.

The RFQ will be released on October 14, 2019. MAC contact for the RFQ is Brian Peters at 612-

726-8137 or brian.peters@mspmac.org. Questions regarding the RFQ are due to MAC no later

than 4:00 p.m. CT on October 23, 2019. Submission of qualifications statements is due on or

before 4:00 p.m. CT on November 7, 2019.
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